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BIS conducts specialized Training Programme for Developing Countries

Bureau of Indian Standards (BIS) is conducting an eight weeks International Training
Programme on Standardization and Quality Assurance at National Institute of Training for
Standardization (NITS), which is the training arm of BIS. 35 participants from 23 developing
nations are being trained in the field of various aspects of Standardization and Quality Assurance
through class room training and industrial visits.

The inaugural function for the programme was recently organized. Mr. L K Mehta, Head,
NITS while addressing the gathering apprised the house that three international training
programmes are being conducted by NITS under the ITEC and SCAAP scholarship schemes of
Ministry of External Affairs, Govt of India and so far more than two thousand participants from
over 75 developing countries have been trained by NITS in the different subjects of
standardization, management systems and Laboratory quality Management with an aim of
sharing knowledge, capacity building and skill development for the participating countries.

Dr. R.K. Bajaj, Deputy Director General (Training) while welcoming the participants,
appreciated the fact that Ministry of External Affairs, Govt of India takes this initiative to share
the knowledge and learning base with other participating countries of the developing world
through its international training programmes. He emphasized that these progammes are being
organized with the clear objectives of ensuring that the trainees, on completion of the training,
are enriched in their knowledge of various aspects of Standardization, quality and management
systems and are also able to apply this knowledge to further the interests of their organizations
and nations. He further, expressed hope that the participants would have a professionally
rewarding experience and would carry back with them happy memories of the stay in India and
their friends list will be expanded. He also wished the participants success in their future
endeavors.
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